The University of Chicago

The Colleges of Arts, Literature, and Science

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 28, 1922.

Senor Enrique Molina, Universidad Concepción, Chile.

My dear Sir:

I have just received your interesting volume "De California a Harvard". I am very grateful to you for sending to me this very interesting report of your impressions of our country, and especially of our educational institutions. I note your very courteous personal reference in the account of your visit to the University of Chicago. I thank you very heartily.

Mrs. Robertson joins me in most cordial greetings to Senora Molina and to yourself. We hope that we shall have the pleasure of meeting you again at some time in our country and in yours.

Very truly yours,

S Ce Nourtin

Dean.